




November 1, 2007

Mr. David Bennett
Executive Director
Illinois Press Association
900 Community Drive
Springfield, IL 62703

Dear Mr. Bennett:

This will acknowledge receipt of your correspondence of October 30, 2007.

I agree that earlier this year we did have a pleasant discussion.  I think you would also
agree that we left the meeting with the clear understanding that you would send me fol-
low-up questions and concerns for me to address.  To date, that hasn’t happened.  I can
only conclude that you really weren’t interested in additional dialogue in this matter and
your most recent letter supports that notion.  As a matter of fact, the last time I heard any-
thing from you was when you left this office following our meeting.  

I am sorry to learn that you are now taking a different approach.  In good faith, I commit-
ted to additional discussion and conversation about this issue.

Sincerely,

Martin L. Hickman, Ed.D.
Executive Director
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